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Comments: Executive order #14072 is long overdue and should be respected. Alaska's old growth and mature

forests are irreplaceable, and logging on these ancient trees has gone on long enough. It is short-sighted to

destroy the last of our old growth trees for short-sighted, temporary economic gains, often benefitting those who

do not have any relationship to the land from which this resource came. These trees sequester an incredible

amount of carbon and are some of the last living things regulating our increasingly unstable climate. Please

uphold executive order 14072 and protect the old growth of this incredible land. 


